
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION I
475 ALLENDALE ROAD

KING OF PRUSSIA, PA 19406-1415

_&Mars July 17, 2000

Docket No. 03006989 License No. 29-01022-07
Control No. 128201

Stephen G. LaPoint
Director, Directorate for Safety
Department of the Army
Headquarters, U. S. Army Communications and

Electronics Command
Fort Monmouth, NJ 07703-5000

SUBJECT: DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY, REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT TO LICENSE, CONTROL
NO. 128201

Dear Mr. LaPoint:

This is in reference to your letter dated May 23, 2000 requesting to amend Nuclear Regulatory
Commission License No. 29-01022-07. In order to continue our review, we need the following
additional information:

1. Based on a telephone conversation with Barry Silber on June 20, 2000, we understand
that this request is a one-time action to re-install the(

7that has been in-storage in accordance with the letters dated March
10 and 13, 1998 and'April 2, 1998. If our understanding is incorrect, please inform us in
writing.

2. ,pescribe, if any, differences or changes in the. - facility where the
ý_)swill be installed, from the description provided in the letters dated

Ima rch 10 and 13, 1Z98 and April 2, 1998.

3. The procedures submitted with your letter dated May 23, 2000, are copies of theý
"rocedures for initial assembly and installation of a newL 2

after its receipt at the site in its shipping crate. Describe any differences or changes you
will make to these procedures for your situation of moving theL from its storage
area-" .

4. Condition 18 of Amendment 29 of your license prohibits you from repairing, replacing or
altering the electrical or mechanical systems that control source movement or shielding
movement, the irradiator's shielding or sealed source, safety interlocks, or any
component that may affect safe operation of the irradiator. Describe which of these
activities, if any, for which you are requesting authorization.
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S. LaPoint 2
Department of the Army

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply in duplicate to my
attention at the Region I Office and refer to Mail Control No. 128201. If you have any technical
questions regarding this deficiency letter, please call me at (610) 337-5040.

If we do not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter, we shall

assume that you do not wish to pursue your application.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Elizabeth UIlrich

Elizabeth Ulirich
Senior Health Physicist
Nuclear Materials Safety.Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Enclosure:
10 CFR Parts 19, 20, and 30

cc:
Barry J. Silber, Radiation Safety Officer
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